
 

            

Lake Kapowsin Aquatic Reserve  
Community Cleanup Work Party  

What is an Aquatic 
Reserve?  

 Public use and access 
encouraged 

 Protection of aquatic 
environment 

 Collaborative management  

 Does not include private 
property 

 

Friends of Lake Kapowsin, the Reserves Program and Puget SoundCorps are 
hosting a cleanup work party, and sprucing up the shoreline at Lake 
Kapowsin. Please join us! 
 

Saturday May 20, 2017   10:00 am -3:00 pm 
Refreshments Provided! 
 

 

Where is the event?  
We’ll meet at the WA 
Dept. of Fish and Wildlife 
parking area /boat 
launch at Lake Kapowsin 

From the junction of 
Kapowsin Highway and 
Oroville Road E 
(Kapowsin Grocery) the 
site is located less than 
1 mile east on Oroville 
Road E, parking lot is on 
the right. 

 

Please bring: 
gloves, boots, dress 
for the weather, & 
water  

RSVP or 
Questions:  

Contact Birdie 
Davenport 

roberta.davenport@ 
dnr.wa.gov 

360-902-1073 
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